
Please note, dependents of Kaiser Permanente employees are not eligible to apply to the Program. “Dependents” in this case is defined as the child/dependent of a 
guardian/parent who is employed by Kaiser Permanente and who is providing direct financial support to the child. This policy is mandated by the National Community 
Benefits.   
 
WE ARE PROUD TO BE AN EQUAL OPPORTUNITY/AFFIRMATIVE ACTION EMPLOYER. 

 

All application materials are due by 11:59 pm on March 24, 2023 
 
Any Questions, please reach out to: Elizabeth Castellanos / Diana Valencia / Jackie Hernandez 
Kaiser Permanente - SYEP On-Site Coordinators - E-mail: rrl_admin_svcs@kp.org 

LEARN ABOUT UNLIMITED 

NEW CAREERS IN HEATLHCARE 
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